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Monday 11th March, 2024 

High School Transition – Year 6 - 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,

As in previous years, our Year 6 students have been invited to attend the Independent Learning Centre 
at Blaxland High School in Term 2. 

This visit is open to all our Year 6 students, regardless of whether or not they intend to go to Blaxland 
High in Year 7.

The lessons will be taken by 2024 Year 7 Advisor, Ms Jordan Van Esveld, at the high school. Each 
lesson is designed to give the students the chance to familiarise themselves with high school as well as 
experience learning activities in a high school format.

Where:  Blaxland High School, Coughlan Road, Blaxland 

When:  Term 2

Date:  Visits will start Wednesday 1st May and continue on 8th, 15th, 22nd and 29th May

Cost: There is no cost involved in this programme

Transport:  Students will walk to and from the venue, accompanied by their teacher 
Please ensure they have an umbrella. If it is pouring with rain we will cancel the event on
that day.

Time: Leave Glenbrook Public School at 12.15pm and depart the high school at 2.10pm. 
We will be back at school at approximately 2.35pm.

Please complete the permission consent online via the parent portal in School bytes

https://glenbrook-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/payment-schoolbytes.html 
by Wednesday 10th April, 2024. 

If you want your child to leave from the high school with an older high school sibling then 
please forward a separate signed note. 

Regards
Juli Flaherty, Donnette Field and Tracy Rosser  Karen May
Stage 3 Teachers Principal

 




